
November 1st, 1926.

J. B. Wetherell, Esq., 
60 Hlllcrest Drive, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Wetherell
Please accept my sincere thanks 

for your great courtesy and kindness in sending me 
four copies of your "Fields of Fame".

I have always regarded it as a 
great compliment that the book was inscribed in my 
honour and I shall have much pleasure in placing a 
copy in the Library and passing the others on to members of the staff.

I hope, Fir, that you areenjoying the best of health and that you have plenty 
of leisure for writing.

Trusting that I may meet youagain shortly, I am,

Yours faithfully.


